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27
TH

 August 2012 

 

 

Dear Members, 

 

The Annual General Meeting is to be held on 17
th

 November 2012. The meeting will be followed by 

dinner and a guest speaker. 

 

Tours of studs and commercial herds in close proximity to Mount Gambier will be arranged for 

Saturday and Sunday. 

 

Flights from Adelaide and Melbourne are much cheaper when booked in advance. The train runs from 

Melbourne to Warrnambool with interconnecting buses to Mount Gambier which is a much cheaper 

option. 

 

Please feel welcome to phone or email Steve McCourt for accommodation bookings, however a mailout 

in late September will cover travel and accommodation options in greater detail as well as an itinerary. 

Ray and Toni  Hughan are driving over from Western Australia and the Manley family will travel from 

Queensland. 

 

Please make the commitment to attend and make the event a memorable one.  

 

Confirmation of attendance for catering purposes is required by no later than 31
st
 October, 2012.  

 

If you are unable to attend this Meeting and wish to appoint a proxy then please complete and return the 

enclosed proxy form. 

 

  

Kind Regards, 

 

 

Steve McCourt 

President 
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